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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARGENTINE REPUBLIC FORWARDING A NOTE FROM THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS, HECTOR TIMERMAN,
ON THE QUESTION OF THE MALVINAS ISLANDS
“2015 – Year of the Bicentenary of the Congress of Free Peoples”

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE ARGENTINE REPUBLIC
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
OEA 148


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Secretary General, José Miguel Insulza and has the pleasure of forwarding herewith the original communication enclosed with note OEA 129 of March 31, 2015, addressed to him by the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Mr. Héctor Timerman, concerning the question of the Malvinas Islands.


The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretary General renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., April 13, 2015
Enc.
The aforementioned
JAY
msr

Secretary General of the
Organization of American States

Mr. José Miguel Insulza

Washington, D.C.
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